
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  21st March 2025 

Congratulations again to our Y4 class who recorded 98.3% attendance the last week of 
the half term.   

 
 

 
 

DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
DREAM 

Behaviour 
Tilly Aurelia Albi Molly Teddy Hallie Ben 

DREAM 
Work 

Jude Arthur Deri James Zach Heidi Leah 

 
 

Holy Communion 
Holy Communion will take place on Saturday, 14th June, 11am at Corpus Christi Catholic 

Church.   There will be a Class Dojo group set up for future correspondence so please 
ensure that you are signed into this. 

 
 
 
 



Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

4.4.2025 Easter Mass in Church at 
11.00am 

25.4.2025 Y4 

2.5.2025 Y5 

9.5.2025 Y3 
16.5.2025 Y2 

23.5.2025 Whole school 
 
 
 

Changes to School Meals 
All parents will have received an email with a link to register for School Grid regarding the 
major changes to how your child’s school meal is ordered.  This new system goes LIVE on 
Friday, 28th March, and meals should be ordered from home prior to this. These changes 

apply to all year groups.  Meals are ordered from home on either a daily, weekly, or 
monthly basis and are paid for at the time of ordering.  If your child is in Reception, Y1, Y2 

or entitled to Free School Meals, you still need to order their school meal.   
 

There will be no facility to order a meal through the school office, it must be done prior 
to attending.  This new procedure is being controlled by the local council and not by 

school. Please make sure you familiarise yourself with the app and make it a routine to 
order your child’s school meal. 

 
 

Holidays In Term Time 
Parents requesting to take their child out of school for a family holiday during term time 

are now required to complete a Holiday Request Form prior to the holiday. 
These forms are available from the school office. 

 
School Book Fair 

It was lovely to see so many parents in school enjoying books with their children during 
our ‘Reading Rocks Café’ sessions.  The Book Fair was a huge success with a portion of 

the funds raised coming back into school to go towards our fundraising efforts. 
Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

The Big Build – School Playground Project 
Mr. John Heyes, a parent of two of our pupils, is taking on the challenge of the Excalibur 
10k Trail Race on Sunday, 11th May 2025 to raise money for our playground project.  Can 
you help by sponsoring him?  Your support would be greatly appreciated.  Please click on 

the link or scan the QR code below and share with family and friends. 
Thank you 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-
4?utm_term=7pWk472nr 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr


 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Payment can be made on the Schoolmoney App 

 

 



Own Clothes Day 

We are excited to let you know that we will be hosting an Easter Bingo on Tuesday 1st 

April at 4.00pm (entry from 3.30pm) in the school hall. We will be doing 6 games, in 

addition to a children’s and adult’s flyer, as well as a raffle. In preparation for the event, 

we will be holding an own clothes day on Friday 28th March with a request for items to 

be brought in to help create lovely prizes for each ‘line, full house and children’s flyer’. 

Please could each class bring in the following items on own clothes day: 

 

 Nursery - Boxes of chocolates, sweets, cakes or biscuits 

 

 Reception - Cake bars, cakes, biscuits (individually wrapped) etc 

 

 Year One - Boxes of chocolates, sweets, cakes or biscuits. 

 

 Year Two - Small toys, stationary, books, fidgets etc for children’s hampers 

 

 Year Three - Easter eggs 

 

 Year Four - Easter Eggs 

 

 Year Five - Easter Eggs 

 

 Year Six - Bottles i.e. Wine, fizzy drinks and juices etc 

 

We have one final request. We would love to ask local businesses if they would be willing 

to donate any prizes for the raffle – which would be gratefully received. If you have any 

contacts, or you are the contact, please let us know if any contributions can be made.  

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to seeing lots of you at the 

bingo on 1st April.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Pay On the Door! 

 

 



 
Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school to celebrate our children.  This can be 

for anything – washing the car, gardening, sports awards, family day out, personal 

achievement etc, we’d love to share their achievements with our school family. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

 
 

Congratulations to Max (Y3) who was awarded Player of the Tournament by his team 
following the Liverpool St Helens Rugby Club Festival 2025.  This is a fantastic 
achievement, well done Max! 
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